Sent: 05 October 2017 23:34
To: Planning
Subject: Save Rochester Square Spiritualist Church

| urge Camden Council to preserve this charming Arts and Crafts building for use by the residents of
Camden in perpetuity.

The idea of betraying the poor who helped pay for it and allowing it to be developed for private profit is
morally repellent. Please do not bring this shame upon yourselves, and please respect the wishes of the
people you are supposed to represent.

Yours faithfully,

Alexandra Veres



